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1. Introduction  

The British Association for Counselling and Psychotherapy (BACP) is pleased to provide this 
briefing for this very timely question to 
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4. A cost effective, accessible solution 

Earlier intervention is not only more effective, but it makes sound fiscal sense. We 
estimate that the cost to deliver a single session of 
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